
ADDENDUM 
 

Addendum No. 1  
 

Owner: City of Owosso  
Project: James S Miner Launch  
Engineer: City of Owosso       

 

NOTICE TO ALL PROSPECTIVE BIDDERS 
 

BIDS DUE:  February 22, 2022  

===================================================================================== 

This Addendum is a part of the Contract Documents and modifies the previously issued Bidding 
Documents. Acknowledge receipt of this Addendum in the space provided on the “Signature Page 
and Legal Status” section of the Bid Proposal. Failure to do so may result in rejection of the Bid. 

 
 
ITEM NO. 1: 

 
Add “James S Miner Launch Questions” to the Contract Documents. 
 

 
END OF ITEM NO. 1 

 
END OF ADDENDUM NO. 1 



James S Miner Launch Questions 

Q: Where are access areas for the project?  Can the Owosso Middle School driveway be 
used? 
 

A: The Owosso School District has given the City permission to use the driveway.  Owosso 
DPW can remove a section(s) of fence to provide access to the launch area.  Advance 
notice must be given to Owosso DPW for fence removal/replacement.  The Owosso Middle 
School is currently for sale so if a new owner purchases the property prior to project 
completion, an alternative route will need be used to access the launch area.  The Owosso 
Armory Lot and the Williams St entrance to the James S Miner Trail can be used. 

  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
 

 

 


